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SB 348 is ultimately just another move to make it more difficult for law-abiding 

citizens to obtain firearms and will raise the cost of doing so in an attempt to 

discourage gun ownership altogether. All of the current gun laws being enacted 

around the country will do little to make society safer, since criminals hell-bent on 

obtaining guns or any other methods used to cause bodily harm or other mayhem will 

always find a way to do so. Get real and leave us law-abiding citizens alone for a 

change! 


